
         PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE NOTICE   
 

 
 1 September 2010  

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact your local MPS Representative, 
Distributor, or Regional Sales Manager at http://www.murata-ps.com/offices.html.  

Dear Customer,  

Murata Power Solutions (MPS) hereby gives official notification that the following product(s) you 
may have purchased from us are now obsolete. Unfortunately, we are not offering a Last-Time-
Buy (LTB) due to the obsolescence of a major component that was used in this DC/DC converter. 

Product Part Number  Recommended Alternative  

HL01R05D15ZC No Recommendation  
HL01R05S05YC No Recommendation  
HL01R05S05ZC No Recommendation  
HL01R05S12YC No Recommendation  
HL01R24D05ZC No Recommendation  
HL01R24D12YC No Recommendation  
HL01R24D15YC No Recommendation  
HL01R24S05YC No Recommendation  


